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E-Mail Text for Hyattsville Community Energy Fair 

 

The City of Hyattsville is hosting a Community Energy Fair on Wednesday, February 27
th

 

from 7:00 – 9:00 PM in the first floor multi-purpose room at Hyattsville City Hall, 4310 

Gallatin Street. The Fair is open to everyone who wants to learn how to lower their utility bills 

and make their homes more comfortable through energy efficiency.  

 

At the Fair, residents can learn from expert home efficiency contractors, speak with neighbors 

who have already made their home more efficient, and learn about how the Small Town Energy 

Program (STEP) helped them to access thousands of dollars in available rebates. There will also 

be a drawing at the Fair for a chance to win $500 in home energy efficiency improvements 

(some conditions apply).  

 

More information is available at www.smalltownenergy.org, or contact STEP Energy Coach 

Suzanne Parmet at (240) 695-3991 or energycoach@smalltownenergy.org. 
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